
  

Elementary School Fair Board                                              
c/o  Dianne Campbell                                                                            

87 Mary Street                                                                                       

Wingham, ON                                                                                        

N0G 2W0                                                                                               

 

October 31, 2016 

 

 

Township of North Huron 

274 Josephine Street 

Wingham, ON 

N0G 2W0 

 

 

Attn:  North Huron Reeve Neil Vincent and Council Members 

 

On Wednesday, September 13, 2017 we will be holding the 97
th

 annual fair at the 

Belgrave Community Centre and the surrounding grounds.  This past year we expanded 

the fair to allow the Catholic School and Homeschooled children to compete.  It seems to 

have been a success as exhibit entries were up in most classes. 

 

We plan to erect the same tent as in previous years.  It will measure 40 feet by 60 feet and 

be open at the front and both ends to shelter the animals from the elements.  The tent is 

owned by Burke’s tent rentals of Brussels.  It will be set up on the fair grounds on 

Monday September 11 and if weather permits it will be removed on the Thursday after 

the fair is over.  If it rains it will be removed on the first dry day there after. 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Elementary School Fair Board to ask that the township 

waive the permit fee of $120.00 as we operate on a very small and tight budget. 

 

It would be much appreciated if council could consider this request at your next council 

meeting and advise me of your decision.  I can be contacted via email at 

molson7@eastlink.ca or a message can be left at 519-357-1335. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration regarding this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Dianne Campbell 

mailto:molson7@eastlink.ca

